
   
 

 
January 19, 2022 

  
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Mr. Morris Woodruff, Secretary 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
 
 
RE:  Liberty Utilities (Missouri Water) LLC 

Case Nos. WA-2020-0397 and SA-2020-0398 
 Tariff Tracking Nos. YW-2022-0195 and YS-2022-0196 
 
Dear Judge Woodruff: 
 

On December 31, 2021, Liberty Utilities (Missouri Water) LLC d/b/a Liberty 
submitted tariff sheets designed to comply with the Commission’s Order Approving 
Stipulation and Agreement, Asset Transfer, and Certificates of Convenience and Necessity  
issued December 8, 2021, effective December 18, 2021, in the above-referenced dockets.  

 
The Staff of the Commission discovered minor errors on PSC MO No. 14, Title Page 

and Sheet No. 1, and on PSC MO No. 15, Title Page and Sheet No. 1. As such, Liberty is 
submitting substitute tariff sheets to correct the errors. As substitutes, these four tariff sheets 
continue to bear an issue date of December 31, 2021, and a requested effective date of February 
1, 2022. 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns regarding these 

substitute filings. 
 
      Sincerely, 

         Diana Carter 


